Needham Ranch

Sierra Highway, south of Newhall Avenue

Approved in 2003 for more than 4- million
square feet of business park

Six buildings completed in Phase 1, with
one more planned

Phase 2 grading beginning the end of 2020
Benefits to the City include dedication of
open space and infrastructure
improvements



